Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation, District 2 announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: May 4, 2017, 4:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Baldwin Senior Citizens Center, 850 N. Center Street, Baldwin, FL 32234
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will be holding a public meeting to discuss proposed improvements to SR-200/US-301 from I-10 to US-90, Financial Project ID: 436177-1 in Baldwin, Florida. The proposed improvements include milling and resurfacing the roadway, updating ADA facilities, and removing on-street parking throughout the project to allow for the addition of buffered bike lanes. Doors will open at 4:30 p.m. with an “Open House” format, for visitors to come by any time to review project displays and talk with Department Staff. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, sex, age, religion, national origin, disability or family status.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Bill Henderson, District Planning and Environmental Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District 2, 1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2007, Lake City, Florida 32025-5874.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Bill Henderson, District Planning and Environmental Manager, Florida Department of Transportation District 2, 1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2007, Lake City, Florida 32025-5874. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
